
Westfield Primary School  

Thank you     

During school closure, if you need to contact me, please ring the school office or email 
me directly.  

Thank you  

Miss Pope  

head.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

I wish to take this opportunity to say thank you for all your support this half term. We have had 
100% of our children accessing some form of home learning, which is a great achievement. You 

have done a fantastic job being your child’s main educator over the last 6 weeks and facilitating the 
learning set by teachers. The honest truth, it has been hard for everyone. Your comments and kind 
words to staff, alongside your commitment towards your child’s remote learning, has help us all get 
through a challenging time. From what I have seen on live sessions, your children are happy and 
excited to share their achievements. As for a ‘return to school’ date, I know as much as you and I 

am hoping for 8th March. From all the staff here at Westfield, we wish you a relaxing, Google 
Classroom free, fun-filled half term holiday.  

Take care, Miss Pope.   
  

The children really enjoyed celebrating Chinese New Year! I saw many dragons, lanterns and masks 
during our class celebration assemblies last Friday. 

What do you like your 
pancakes? 

Thank you for 

celebrating 

Chinese New Year 

with us. 
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Star of the week 5th February 2021 

Congratulations to the following children who 
received star of the week.  

Willow - Mia Jones  

Cherry -  Tia Schon 

Maple - Keira White  

Larch - Rebecca Hill 

Birch - Flynn Tinker-Caldwell  

Oak - Alex Wainwright 

Lunchtime award - Lower key worker bubble  

Online learning Attendance 5th February   

Willow 78% 

Cherry 93% 

Maple 81% 

Larch 96% 

Birch 91% 

Oak 93% 

Well done to Larch class with 96% 

Star of the week 12th February 2021 

Congratulations to the following children who 
received star of the week.  

Willow -  William Talbot  

Cherry -  Poppy  

Maple - Lacey-Mai Sanders-Carter   

Larch - Adnan Naiyf 

Birch - Jayden Lamb  

Oak -  Lucy Bethell  

Lunchtime award - Lower key worker bubble  

Online learning Attendance 12th February 

Willow 82% 

Cherry 93% 

Maple 70% 

Larch 96% 

Birch 90% 

Oak 93% 

Well done to Larch class with 96% 

IMPORTANT - Children need to sign the register on Google 
Classrooms by 9:30am each morning.



Promoting independence, individuality and an inquisitive mind. 

Parents and Carers 

Are you worried about your child?  

Have you got concerns about your child’s health  
or well-being? 

Do you need support with your child’s behaviour or routines?  

Have you got concerns about another family and want to 
help?  

For any help and support, ring the main office  
and make an appointment with  

Miss Pope, Mrs Havard or Mrs Kochan.  


